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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Summer Weather  

I hope you are enjoying the sunshine!  

As I am sure you will agree, it is important that the children are aware of how to stay safe 

during the warmer weather. Please can I ask we work together to help your child do this in 

the following ways: 

● Children must have all-day sun cream applied before school. Sun cream brought 

into school must be clearly labelled with the child's name and class. Staff will not 

be able to apply sun cream for children, children will need to apply this 

themselves and it must not be shared with others for allergy reasons. 

● Please can you ensure children bring a sun hat/cap and water bottle to school 

everyday. 

As a school we will: 

  Ensure PE or physical activity only takes place if an adult feels it is safe to do so 

and only for a short period of time, making use of indoor, ventilated spaces such as 

the school hall. 

● Encourage children to take their jumpers or cardigans off when the weather is 

warm.  

● Ensure lunchtime and break times are limited to minimum time outside and it may 

be that adults decide that it is better to remain in ventilated classroom spaces. 

● Ensure staff encourage children to drink regularly throughout the day. 

● Ensure the building is ventilated as much as possible; all windows and internal doors 

will be open and window coverings will be used where necessary. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Darley 

Headteacher 


